
April 30, 2018:  At this time, work on the CCSRP planning process is on hold until after the approval of the Mobility 2045: The Metropolitan 
Transportation Plan for North Central Texas, which is tentatively scheduled for review and action by the Regional Transportation Council (RTC) 
on June 14, 2018.   
 
NCTCOG staff will continue to update this web page on a regular basis.  Updates will include notification of future public meetings to obtain 
additional input and feedback on these preliminary recommendations and development of other possible alternative options.  For further 
information about the CCSRP planning process, please refer to the CCSRP Questions and Answers.  
 
 
 
 

http://www.nctcog.org/trans/mtp/2045/index.asp
http://www.nctcog.org/trans/mtp/2045/index.asp
http://www.nctcog.org/trans/thoroughfare/documents/CCSRP-QA-Mar-2018.pdf

